
Last week, Normanby Primary hosted a gymnastics competition within the hall. The     com-

petition saw nine teams in total compete. Our gymnasts did an incredible job and sealed the 

winning place and even the runner-up position. The mighty Normanby had worked hard all 

afternoon and defeated a handful of schools from the local Redcar and Cleveland area. A 

massive congratulations to all of our gymnasts who took part in the competition! 
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How well do you know? Mr. Drage 

What is your favourite food?  

Mrs Drage’s homemade lasagne 

What has been your most embarrassing moment at school?  

Sometimes in class I think I’m singing in my head but then  

I hear the sniggers from my students in the classroom. 

What is your favourite subject to teach?  

Maths, however I didn’t like it at school 

Do you like football?  

I don’t like football… I love football. 

What would be your dream possession? 

It would be to own Nottingham Forest Football Club, 

at the moment they’re rubbish… I must be able to do it better. 

As you may have noticed, Normanby has recently made some very 

large changes (especially in our nursery). After many months of 

building work the final project has been finally complete.         

Children and staff have been able to enjoy the new classroom area 

since the 31st of October. The Normanby News team spoke with 

staff and students earlier this week about what they thought of 

their new surroundings: 

‘Yes we love it, it’s nice, clean and fresh!’ 

After speaking with Mr. Faulkner the Normanby News team also 

found out that the new project had cost over a whopping £34000! 

Wow!  

New Nursery! 

COMPETITION TIME! Mr Faulkner has set a challenge to all 

Normanby students! The Normanby News team are in desperate 

need of a new logo. All designs are welcome and all entrants will 

be judged by a panel (of Normanby News students), the winner 

will receive a £10 book voucher! Logo designs must be handed to 

Mr Shallow on a blank, plain A4 piece of paper by Friday the 2nd 

of December… Good luck to you all. 


